Annette Gilchrist

From: lagolddog@hotmail.ca

Sent: Thursday, February 29, 2024 9:36 AM

To: Annette Gilchrist

Subject: Purchase of road allowance Larry and Allison Goldberg

Dear Bonnechere council,

We are looking to purchase the road allowance abutting our property. Our property is PIN 57460-0119 (LT). Part
of Lot 18, Con. 9 geographic Township of South Algona.

Our address is 1331 Ruby Road Killaloe Ontario K0J 2A0.

The road allowance is the one between concession VIl and IX.

We were talking to Erica from Bonnechere valley township office, in Eganville. She said Renfrew County Public
Works were concerned about the road allowance off the Ruby Road but we are only interested in the road
allowance between Con. VlIl and IX that abutts our property. This has nothing to do with the Ruby Road road
allowance.

We thank you for your consideration in this matter.

We can be reached at 613 401 3045 or 613 401 7980.

Sincerely,

Larry and Allison Goldberg

Sent from my Huawei phone



